
 
 

Circular No. P-27/25                                                                           Date: 24/07/2025  

  DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating the vibrant                     

festival of Teej along with ‘No Bag Day’ on 26th July, 2025 (Saturday) for                    

Classes III-VII. The students will report in the school without books and notebooks. 

However, they will bring their fruit box, tiffin box and water bottle along and                          

also bring required material for different activities as per the instructions of the                   

class teachers/subject teachers. This day aims to provide students with experiential 

learning and life skills training through a variety of engaging and hands-on activities 

while connecting them with our rich culture and traditions. 

 

To mark the occasion, students must report in traditional Punjabi attire and may 

accessorize accordingly to reflect the spirit of the festival.  

 

As a part of the celebration, please send traditional homemade delicacies such                                  

as Kheer, Malpuas, Fritters (Pakoras) etc. in your child’s lunchbox. Kindly note                       

that western dresses, packaged food and aerated drinks are a strict ‘No’. 

 

We look forward to your cooperation in making this celebration a memorable and 

meaningful one for our students. 

 

Warm regards 

 
 

(J. K. Sidhu) 

Principal   


